CANDIA PARENT TEACHER ORGANIZATION

General Membership Meeting Minutes (Approved)

September 8, 2010

OPENING:

The meeting was called to order by the PTO President on September 8, 2010 in the media center of the Henry W. Moore School.

ATTENDEES:

An attendance list is available. 15 people were in attendance.

DISCUSSION TOPICS

Introduction to the PTO: Emily introduced the PTO officers for this year. They are:

- Emily Roster, President
- Sharon Dewitt, President-Elect
- Catherine Sangillo, Secretary
- Jodi Hedstrom, Treasurer
- Cheryl Alden, Auditor

Emily spoke about the PTO, what we do as an organization and encouraged members to volunteer. We covered some of the events and programs that the PTO supports and organizes.

Movie Night: Movie Night will be October 15th. Movie to be announced later.

Gift Card Fundraiser: Tami would like to roll this out to all parents and staff in the next few weeks. Credit cards payment is now possible. We've already made a \$160 profit.

Public Input / New Business

 Recycled Items: Ms Lindsey mentioned that the school recycles ink cartridges, cell phones, drink pouches like CapriSun packs, energy bar wrappers like Luna bars, wide mouth yogurt containers. The school receives money from these recycled items.

ADJOURNMENT

The next meeting will be on Wednesday, October 13 at 7PM in the media center.

Minutes submitted by: Catherine Sangillo